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29th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Images of children on Social Media 

 

It has been brought to our attention that some Year R parents have posted photographs on Social Media that were initially sent 

home via the Target Tracker App.  Whilst we appreciate that some parents may want to share their child’s learning and play with 

friends and family, in some cases other children were also visible in these pictures. Some parents, for Safeguarding or for their 

own personal reasons, do not wish for their children’s photos to be shown publically. Therefore, it is really important that parents 

ensure that they do not post images of any children, other than their own, on social media. Thank you for your support with this 

matter. 

Diary Dates 

 

Please find, attached, an updated list of Diary dates, which we trust you will find useful. 

 

PA Cinema Nights 

 

I would like to say a big thank you to the members of the PA who organised and ran the very successful Cinema Nights this 

week. The children had a wonderful time at this event, which raised in the region of £600 for the School. I would also like to 

thank the staff who stayed on to help the PA to manage the successful running of these evenings.  

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Further to my letter of 23rd March regarding Breakfast Club, as we will no longer be offering hot breakfast options from the start 

of the Spring Term, we feel that we will be able to accept children into Breakfast Club slightly earlier than we have been able to 

in the past. Therefore, with effect from Monday 16th April, Breakfast Club will be open from 7.45am. Please remember that we 

do require at least 24 hours’ notice if you would like your child to attend Breakfast Club.  

 

Messy Church at St Godwald’s – Friday 30th March 

 

Please find, attached, a flyer advertising a fun morning of crafts and music at St Godwald’s Church on the morning of Friday 

30th March.  

Castle Kids’ Holiday Club 

 

The Castle Kids Holiday Club will, once again, be operating from Finstall First School during the Easter holiday from Tuesday 

3rd to Friday 13th April. There will also be optional activities and trips available as follows: Tuesday 3rd April – Pottery; Tuesday 

10th April – Cinema and McDonald’s; Thursday 12th April – Cadbury World; Registration forms and further details are available 

from the School Office or just call in on the days that they are open.    

 

Thank you for your continued support and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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